
 
 

 
    
 

Ref.: JCIL/BSE/2020-21                        
Date : January 21, 2021                                
 
To, 
The Secretary, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001  
 
Dear Sir, 

Scrip Code: 500147 
 
Sub: Closure of Trading Window   
 
This is in furtherance to our letter dated December 31, 2020 informing about the 
closure of the trading window of the Company for dealing in the equity shares of 
the Company closed from January 1, 2021. 
 
Please note that the trading window will remain closed till February 13, 2021 i.e. 48 
(Forty Eight) hours after the conclusion of the meeting of the Board of Directors 
scheduled on February 11, 2021. 
 
Kindly note the same. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For John Cockerill India Limited 
(formerly CMI FPE Limited) 
 
 
 
Haresh Vala 
Company Secretary  


